UNAPPROVED
Selectboard Meeting Minutes September 6, 2017

The Selectboard meeting was called to order by Zeke Goodband at 5:30 p.m. at the Town Office in
Dummerston, Vermont.

Members present: Zeke Goodband, Jerelyn Wilson, Hugh Worden, and Joe Cook.
Members absent: Steve Glabach.
Also present: Sarah Levine.

The Selectboard conducted an interview with Sarah Levine for the position of selectboard assistant.
After the interview was completed at 6:25 p.m. Sarah departed, and the Selectboard took no action
with respect to her application for that position.

The Selectboard discussed preliminary plans for the upcoming budget. Town departments and
committees will be asked to submit their request by November 15", and our first budget work
session is tentatively scheduled for November 29™.

There being no other business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m.

Approved

Zeke Goodband, Chair

Joe Cook, Clerk
Submitted by: Joe Cook, Clerk



